
 

 

 

 

9th January 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Year 9 Vaccinations – Monday 27th February 
Td/IPV and Meningitis ACWY  

 
 
 
Meningococcal ACWY & Diphtheria & Polio Booster Immunisation 
 
 
Please find enclosed a letter from the school nurses regarding your child’s 3-in-1 
booster vaccination which is now due. In the letter is a link to give e-consent which 
needs to be completed by 8am Friday 24th February. If you do not consent, please 
still follow the link as we need a response for each child to complete our checks. 
 
The school code is BK110060. If you have any problems with the link, please 
phone the school nurses direct on 0300 365 0077. 
 
The vaccinations are due to take place on Monday 27th February and I would ask 
that your child to wear a tee shirt under their shirt or a short-sleeved shirt on the 
day.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0118 
9784406 or email me at adick@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ann-Marie Dick 
Medical Officer 
adick@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 

 


